
“We Are Still Here”   
 

Join us to view a powerful documentary on the story of 
Residential Schools as told by survivors. 

at 
Camlachie United Church 

on 
Wednesday, April 5th at 7:00pm 

 
All ages are welcome to attend. Refreshments to follow.   

 

	

																											 	
 
The Camlachie UCW invite you to view the powerful 
documentary, “We Are Still Here” produced by The Right 
Relations Committee of London Conference of the United Church 
of Canada. Three women from Walpole Island and Aamjiwnaang 
share their stories of Residential Schools.  Immediately following 
the film, Carolyn Wilson Wynne will lead a dialogue. 
 
*After the presentation and refreshments, for those who wish to 
stay, the UCW will conduct the business portion of their regular 
meeting. 
	


